
Goods sent abroad for processing 
 

The AEG agreed that the current situation is undesirable.  There was a clear majority for never 
imputing a change of ownership for goods being sent abroad for processing.  The same approach 
of not imputing change of ownership for goods being processed domestically should be adopted 
in all cases even if it is between related enterprises. 
 


